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June 14, 1971

Dear Professor Croasdale:
It gives me great pleasure to inform 

you that at their meeting on June 12 the Board 
of Trustees voted to elect you Professor of 
Biology, Emeritus, in recognition of your long 
and devoted service to the College.

I know full well that my words cannot 
add anything to the satisfactions you have 
known in your daily work, but both for myself 
personally and for all the members of the 
Dartmouth family whom you have served, I want 
to record our great and genuine appreciation.

I hope that the years ahead may provide 
frequent opportunities for us to see each 
other and to continue our association in the 
fellowship of this community.

With all best wishes.
Sincerely,

John G. Kemeny

Professor Hannah T. Croasdale 
McKenna Road
Norwich, Vermont 05055
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